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Tom,

In response to your inquiry received March 10, 2008, Detroit Diesel does not approve, disapprove or
endorse the use of Kleenoil Bypass Qil Filtration Systems/ PowerUP Engine Oil Additive. Detroit
Diesels warranty protects users from defects in material and workmanship with products furnished
by Detroit Diesel.

If this product is used, the Detroit Diesels warranty will not be voided. If a problem occurs that is a
result of the use of Kleenoil Bypass Qil Filtration Systems/ PowerUP Engine Oil Additive, then the
concern will not be warrantable in nature and, therefore, not covered by Detroit Diesel.

Regards,

David Dole
Manager, Warranty Operations, Detroit Diesel
313-592-7298



